

## WILLIAM JEFFERSON CLINTON

January 23, 2021

PO2 Michael J. Little, USN McLeansboro, Illinois

Dear Petty Officer Little:

I am pleased to join with your family and friends in congratulating you on your retirement from the United States Navy. You have served our country with distinction and honor, and you can be proud of your contributions to our national security and to peace around the world.

I am delighted to send my best wishes as you celebrate this milestone and your years of military service.

Sincerely,

